## **Debbie Baenen**

From:

Mari O'Brien < Mari@Realst8.onmicrosoft.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 28, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Subject: Debbie Baenen Re: riviera license

Debbie,

i sent this from my phone a few days ago. Can you confirm receipt as i did not hear.

Dear Village Board,

I am respectfully requested an amendment to the current license for the Riviera bar and Grille, as I have had outdoor seating dining as well as a permit for a fenced area on Sundays from 2pm to 6pm for small music venues on my deck outside. With all the stress and changes I mistakenly forgot this as an added inclusion on my license application.

So i would need to add the parking lot with temp fencing, as with the unfortunate closure of Blue Opus, the need is greater for this type of Sunday venue and our location would be amazing for afternoon music.

Please let me know if you would need any additional information. I am requesting this for the June 2020 thru June 2021. Music on the Deck Riverside!

Thank you for your consideration. People need to be outside and music heals!

Mari E. O'Brien Riviera Bar and Grille 2150 Riverside Drive Green Bay, WI 54301 920.469.1000 office 920.246.2827 cell

## mari@new.rr.com

From: Debbie Baenen < Debbie@villageofallouez.com >

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 3:48 PM

To: Mari O'Brien < Mari@Realst8.onmicrosoft.com >; mari@new.rr.com < mari@new.rr.com >

Cc: Carrie Zittlow < CZittlow@villageofallouez.com >

Subject: RE: riviera license

Mari.

Just a reminder, I will need a request from you by Wednesday in order to include on June 2<sup>nd</sup> agenda.

Debbie Baenen, Clerk-Treasurer